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SAVE THE DATE  

October Bingo was a full house!  Join us Friday, November 17th  
for an evening full of fun and prizes!!  Come early to get a seat!! 
Dinner (a small charge) begins at 6:00 p.m. and Bingo begins at 
7:00 p.m. 

FRIENDS OF MONTVERDE 

WELCOME MASTER DEPUTY BRAD LEAFERS 

The Town welcomes Mas-
ter Deputy Brad Leafers 
who has been serving the 
Town for the past 5 
months.  Deputy Leafers 
hobbies include catering 
and barbeque.  Brad will 
be featuring his barbeque 
of beef brisket, chicken 
and ribs at Montverde 
Day.  Stop by and say 
Hello and  try some of his 
delicious barbecue!! 

Light Up Montverde and Movie in the Park will be held  Saturday, December 9th at 6:00 

The Town would like to thank Roy Copland, a resident of Magnolia Terrace volunteered his services, equipment and even his employees to clear 

debris from entrance & exit of Magnolia Terrance.  Roy also worked with Duke Energy to clear trees and debris from CR 455 which was impass-

able. Roy made it easy for the power company to replace utility poles and restring the power lines.  Now that is a real Montverdian! 



The holidays are finally here!  We had a great turn out for the Town’s Trunk

-or-Treat event with three trunks. Our pumpkin even took home third place 

for best trunk!  Join us this month for Montverde Day .  We will have a 

book and DVD sale along with prizes and a raffle. You can even sign up for 

a free library Card if you don’t have one. This month we will be closed on 

Thursday, November 23rd and Friday, November 24th for Thanksgiving.  

Thanks and hope to see you soon!      Kathleen & Erin 

MARINE CORPS RESERVE—TOYS FOR TOTS 

NEXT COUNCIL MEETING 

AUTOMATIC PAYMENT OF YOUR WATER BILL 

 NEWS FROM YOUR LIBRARY 

To keep up with the events and activities of your Town,  follow us on Facebook by searching for and liking                         

“Town of Montverde” and “Helen Lehmann Memorial Library” 

The Town of Montverde would like 

to notify residents that we have a 

Notification System now in place. 

Register your cell phone number, 

land line and/or email with CODE 

RED for General and Emergency 

Communications using this link:    

https://public.coderedweb.com/cne/

en-US/BF66D3536CDB 

TOWN HALL CLOSED FOR THANKSGIVING HOLIDAY 

The Town of Montverde is proud to be a collection site again this year.  If you would like to donate a new unwrapped 

toy to Toys for Tots this year, there is a drop box at Town Hall.  The deadline for donations is December 8, 2017.  If 

Town Hall is closed, please feel free to drop your gift off at the Montverde Library.  Thank you for your generosity! 

Town Hall will be closed for Thanksgiving on Thursday 23rd and Friday 24th.   As always, residents can leave any correspondence 

in the green utility box in the Town Hall parking lot and Staff will collect it on  the next working day.   

The next Regular Council meeting will be on Tuesday, November 14, 2017 at 7:00 pm.  The 
Agenda will be decided at a later date and when available, it can be viewed on the Town’s web-
site at www.mymontverde.org 
 
 

Residents are encouraged to attend these meetings and public comment is permitted at every 
meeting. Dinner will be served in the Mayor’s office prior to the meeting starting at 6:00 pm. 

We now offer bank draft services to pay your utility bill!!   You can obtain a Bank Draft 

form from the Town’s website.  Please complete the form along with a void check and re-

turn to Town Hall. Please contact us at (407) 469-2681 for more information or to sign up.    

TRUNK OR 


